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graduates are contributors to our local workforce and 

engaged in our community. 

As a member of The Chamber’s Board of Directors, I am 

excited to hear about how your Strategic Plan is guiding 

the accomplishments of this consortium. I am also eager 

to learn more about the goals and objectives that will 

be shared to help our community thrive. 

Now forgive me for being biased, but we know that our 

University plays a key role in the Lancaster business 

community — 
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mentioned workforce development as the ONE number 

issue for 2020. 

Since last year, we have developed several new 

academic programs in partnership with our local 

industries. Among them are bachelor’s degree programs 

in Advanced Manufacturing Engineering, Population 

Health and Entertainment Technology. These programs 

are designed to meet the needs of the labor force in 

Central Pen
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services whenever possible. Stay tuned for more news 

on this college. 

In closing, thank you for your investment in The 

Chamber and your participation today.  

If there are plans or goals you are excited about, please 

let me know. 

If there is something 


